
 

Dance Summer 
Workshops 2022 
Monday 8th – Saturday 13th August,  
Ages 4-17yrs 
 

The Forum Theatre, Compstall Road, Romiley, SK6 4EA 
www.nktheatrearts.org.uk   0161-430-6570 
 

Theatre Workshops Cost  £70  

    £120 for both Dance and Drama Summer Workshop Weeks 
 

NK Theatre Arts are holding Dance Summer Workshops session from 8th – 13th August 2022 where 
participants will take part in various Dance sessions which will culminate in a performance on the Saturday 

evening.  This will be suitable for all abilities and will cover styles such as Musical Theatre, Urban (Street 

Dance), Jazz and Contemporary.  
  

There will be up to 3 groups, Mini’s, Junior’s and Senior’s (Once applications are confirmed we will confirm 
groups according to ages and numbers) 

 

Group 1     Monday & Wednesday 10am -1.15pm 
    Friday 10am – 3pm, Saturday 10am – 4pm 

    Saturday 6.30pm arrival, performance at 7.30pm 
 

Group 2    Monday & Wednesday 1.45 – 4.45pm 
    Friday 10am – 3pm, Saturday 10am – 4pm 

    Saturday 6.30pm, performance at 7.30pm 

 
Group 3    Tuesday & Thursday 10am – 1.15pm 

    Friday 10am – 3pm, Saturday 10am – 4pm 
    Saturday 6.30pm, performance at 7.30pm 

 

Optional Extra for All ages Tuesday & Thursday 1.15 – 4pm (Advanced Booking)  
For group performances   

     
 

Please make sure that participants are provided with lunch during the Friday and Saturday daytime 
sessions. 

    

To book a place, simply fill in the form via our website and email it to us.  You can also email any 
questions to us.  Payment is to be made electronically via BACS or Card payment to be made over the 

phone.   
 

You can find the form here! 

 
All sessions will start and finish via the Forum Theatre fire exits at the back of the main car park, however 

on the Saturday performance evening parents are welcome to bring members for 6.30pm at the main 
entrance to the theatre where the bar will be open for refreshments prior to the performance starting at 

7.30pm.  We anticipate the performance to last approximately 1 hour. 

 
Please make sure that participants are available for all sessions and should there be any issues with 

groups or times please speak to us before the week begins. 
 

We look forward to seeing you in the summer but if you have any questions please drop us an email!  
 

Many thanks, 

 
Hannah, Amy and John 

 

http://www.nktheatrearts.org.uk/
https://form.jotform.com/221292062600039
mailto:hannah@nkta.co.uk?subject=Summer%20Workshops

